

City of Manitowoc HARBOR COMMISSION

17-0295

DAVE LUCKOW • FRED RADANDT • TED JENNEJOHN • DOUG BORYS • MIKE DAILEY • PETER ALLIE • RICH LARSEN • ALDERMAN LEE KUMMER • PAUL BRAUN - HARBOR MASTER

March 3, 2017

To:

Mayor and Common Council

From:

Harbor Commission

Subject:

Maintenance of Whalers East of 8th Street Bridge

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the February 27, 2017 Harbor Commission meeting, the Commission discussed the wood whaler system located along the north bank of the Manitowoc River east of the 8th Street Bridge and west of the S.S. Cobia submarine. In some locations the whalers are missing which prevents boats from safely mooring along the sheet wall because of the steel bolts that are protruding.

The Commission voted unanimously to encourage the Common Council to instruct staff to take the necessary actions to replace the failed whaler system.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Braus

Paul Braun

Harbor Master

Attachment - Photos

